

July 16, 2021

Union Pacific Temporarily Suspending Service to Chicago

Dear Valued Customer,

In an effort to clear existing terminal backlog, Union Pacific will halt shipments from West Coast ports to Global IV Terminal in Chicago for up to a week. The pause will begin on the evening of July 18, 2021.

We are working proactively with our transportation partners to minimize the impact of this service disruption on our customers. Please feel free to contact your OEC Sales or Customer Service Representative with any questions.

Sincerely yours,

OEC Group

The information contained herein is provided as a public service with the understanding that OEC Group makes no warranties, either expressed or implied, concerning the accuracy, completeness, reliability, and suitability of the information. Nor does OEC Group warrant that the use of this information is free of any claims of copyright infringement.

http://www.oecgroup.com







OEC Group | 13100 Alondra Blvd., Suite 100, Cerritos, CA 90703

<u>Unsubscribe seiji@oecjp.com</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by info.lax@oecgroup.com powered by

